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Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the
name of the Lord shall be saved.
How then shall they call on him in
whom they have not believed? and
how shall they believe in him of
whom they have not heard? and how
shall they hear without a preacher?
And how shall they preach, except
they be sent? as it is written, How
beautiful are the feet of them that
preach the gospel of peace, and
bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family

Missionaries to
Washington State

May 15, 2024

Dear Praying Friends,
Hello! It is finally warming up on the Palouse! We are glad to see the sunshine!

, In March a lady in our church started a ladies’ Bible Study. It meets once a month
in her home on Saturday morning. She is going through Francie Taylor’s book, ICU Heart
Conditions. Our ladies have really enjoyed attending the Bible study!

On March 31st we celebrated the Resurrection! We had wonderful services and a
fellowship lunch together. Praise the Lord He is Risen!

On April 19th, Riley & Karen Reno arrived in Colfax! This is the couple the Lord
has sent us to work alongside us here and for Riley to become the next pastor. On Saturday,
April 20th, our church people assembled to help unload the U-Haul and we did it in record
time. The Lord has provided a very nice apartment for the Renos in a good location for a
very reasonable price. We praise the Lord for His provision! Sunday, April 21st, was the
Renos first day at church with our people and we had a potluck after the morning services!

On Monday, April 22nd, Jason turned 20 years old! He just finished up his junior
year at Pensacola Christian College. He is staying there this summer to work and then will
start his senior year in the fall! He will come home for a week to visit over Memorial Day!

On Saturday, May 11th we had a spring ladies’ meeting at church. Our theme was
“Walking by Faith” from 2 Corinthians 5:7, “For we walk by faith, not by sight.” We
decorated with shoes and made stepping stones! Karen Reno was our speaker and she
shared how the Lord had led them by faith to come to Washington. It was a blessing!

On Sunday, May 12th we celebrated Mother’s Day with our annual Mother’s Day
breakfast at 10 am and a special service with a gift for every mother in attendance. We had
a wonderful turnout with guests in the service!

Riley has been preaching in the Sunday morning and evening services since the
beginning of May. The families of the church have been getting to know Riley and Karen.
Karen has been playing the cello in the services and we have really enjoyed it! Karen has
also started a ladies’ ensemble and our ladies have loved singing together! Riley has been
helping me around the church with mowing and maintenance. They both have been a
blessing and are willing to help out wherever is needed.

Please continue to keep the church transition in much fervent prayer. The Lord is
truly blessing and we know the devil wants to fight against that. Please pray that the Lord
would get the glory through every situation! Pray that the Lord would knit the hearts of our
people with the Renos’ hearts. Pray that the Lord would put His shelter and protection over
our church family. Please pray for us to have wisdom in how to move forward in the
transition and that God would show us His perfect timing and His Will. Thank you for
being our faithful prayer partners in the ministry!! We could not do this without the prayers
of God’s people! In Christ,

7im, Jennifer, jason, & Layla Wall



